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PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 2022-42 

 
SUBJECT  :  eTravel Platform 
 
DATE  : 05 December 2022 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

The public is advised that effective 05 December 2022, all travelers to the 
Philippines, including returning residents, will be required to provide their 
travel information and health declaration through the eTravel portal 
(https://etravel.gov.ph).  
 
With the launch of the new platform, the One Health Pass is no longer 
required, and its related system will no longer be accessible. The 
Philippine Bureau of Immigration will also discontinue using the paper 
arrival card. 
 
Please click HERE to learn the entry guidelines of all international 
travelers bound to the Philippines as per IATF Resolution No. 2, dated 04 
October 2022. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://etravel.gov.ph/
https://nairobipe.dfa.gov.ph/advisories/767-public-advisory-no-2022-38-entry-testing-and-quarantine-protocols-for-foreign-and-filipino-nationals-arriving-in-the-philippines

